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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SOUTHAMPTON FIRE DISTRICT 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held on October 15, 2024 
at 7:30 PM in the Water Mill Community House, 743 Montauk Highway, Water Mill. 
 
 
 The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to permit public review of the proposed  
Budget for the Southampton Fire District for the fiscal year 2025. 
 
  
BY THE ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF 
SOUTHAMPTON FIRE DISTRICT, Town of Southampton, County of Suffolk, State of 
New York. 
 
 
      Rachel DiGiovanni 
      Southampton Fire District Secretary 


